
Report of the Community and Leisure Committee to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

3. QEII PARK LONG TERM CONCEPT PLAN 
 
 The Committee received a report on the progress towards the development of a long term concept 

plan for QEII Park. 
 
 The Committee decided to receive the information and invite the Chairpersons or their nominee of the 

five other Community Boards to join with Burwood/Pegasus Community Board for their focus group. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


